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The Monroe County Sheriff’s Office has partnered with Toys for Tots of Monroe County 

again this year. We believe every child deserves a happy and joy filled holiday.  If you or 

someone you know is in need this holiday season please submit an application today! 

 

Our program is open to Monroe County residents for children up to age 12. 
 

The Monroe County Sheriff’s Office will begin accepting applications: 

 

 
 

Applications are available on our website: 

www.monroecountypa.gov/sheriff 

Applications must be submitted no later than November 28th, 2023 by email to: 

Toys@monroecountypa.gov 
In person applications will be accepted by appointment only. 

Applicants must provide photo ID, proof of residency, proof of income and a birth 

certificate or custody/adoption paperwork for every child up to age 12. Applicant must be 

the parent or legal guardian (proof required) to apply. Both parents do not need to apply, 

however two applications for the same children will not be accepted. 

Questions?   Email: Toys@monroecountypa.gov 

Phone: (570) 517-3312 

October 10th  through  November 28th 
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